
 

 

 

 

 

EXHIBIT D 

  



                                                                                                                             
DAVID A. BALL 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                             Please Reply To Bridgeport 
                                                                                                                                                                                                             E-Mail: dball@cohenandwolf.com 

 
                                                                                        August 17, 2023 

Via Certified Mail Return Receipt Requested 

«Name_ and Address» 

 
Re: Tarpon Towers III, LLC and New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC — Proposed 

Telecommunications Facility at 99 Dart Hill Road, South Windsor, 
Connecticut  

 
Dear «Salutation»: 

 
Tarpon Towers III, LLC (“Tarpon”) and New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC (“AT&T”) 

will be submitting an application to the Connecticut Siting Council on or about August 22, 2023, 
for the construction of a new telecommunications facility in the Town of South Windsor, 
Connecticut. 

The proposed facility would consist of a new 165-foot monopole tower (not to 
exceed 183’ feet with antennas) along the southern edge of the 3.57-acre parcel at 99 Dart 
Hill Road in South Windsor (the "Site").  The tower and equipment will be installed 
within a 60’ x 60’ fenced facility compound.  Access to and from the Site will be from 
Dart Hill Road. Site plan drawings for the proposed facility are attached for your review.  
The location and other features of the proposed facility, including tower height, are 
subject to change under the provisions of Connecticut General Statutes §§ 16-50g, et seq. 
and 47 U.S.C. § 1455e. 

State law provides that owners of record of property which abuts a parcel on 
which a facility is proposed to be located must receive notice of the submission of this 
application.  This notice is directed to you either because you may be an abutting 
landowner or as a courtesy notice. 

If you have any questions concerning the application, please direct them to either 
the Connecticut Siting Council or to me.  My address and telephone number are contained 
in this letter. The Siting Council may be reached at its New Britain, Connecticut office at 
(860) 827-2935. 

Very truly yours, 
 

 

David A. Ball 
Enclosure 

mailto:dball@cohenandwolf.com







